
News story: Update on fishing for sea
bass in 2019

Following the publication of the 2019 Total Allowable Catch Regulation in the
official journal of the European Union, the revised rules relating to fishing
for sea bass now apply.

Commercial fishing for seabass
Commercial fishing vessels are prohibited from fishing for seabass in ICES
divisions 4b and 4c, and in ICES subarea 7 during 01 February to 31 March
2019. Commercial fishing from the shore, within these areas, is prohibited
for the entirety of 2019.

Those commercial fishing vessels with authorisation to do so from the MMO may
catch and retain bass during 1 April to 31 December 2019. The MMO will be
writing to all fishing vessel owners who have a current authorisation to
catch and retain bass and providing further guidance on our website soon.

Recreational fishing for seabass
Recreational fisheries, including from shore, in ICES divisions 4b, 4c, 6a,
7a to 7k are limited to catch-and-release only during 01 February to 31 March
and 1 November to 31 December 2019. From 1 April to 31 October 2019, not more
than one seabass may be retained per fisherman per day.

In recreational fisheries in ICES divisions 8a and 8b, a maximum of three
seabass may be retained per fisherman per day.
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